SOUTH BRUNSWICK TOWNSHIP PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Scott Feder Superintendent of Schools



Jennifer K. Diszler

Assistant Superintendent for Curriculum, Instruction and Administration

Kimberly Maloy-White
Assistant Superintendent for Human Resources

David Pawlowski

Business Administrator/ Board Secretary

April 6, 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians of Students in Gr. 3-12,

The annual "Take Our Daughters and Sons to Work Day" is scheduled to take place on Thursday, April 26, 2018. This is a voluntary program sponsored by the foundation of the same name.

We often receive inquiries from parents regarding this event. It is important for you to know that the South Brunswick School District adheres to the age guidelines that follow when it comes to student absence: girls and boys in THIRD GRADE and above will receive an **excused absence** from school in order to accompany a parent, grandparent, family member or family friend to work on this day.

If your child will be going to work on April 26, please inform the school in writing or call the school and report your child's absence in advance of this date.

All students who attend school on that day will participate in their regular program.

Sincerely, W. Glenn Famous Stacey Ta Christi Pemberton **Brooks Crossing** Brunswick Acres Cambridge Peter Rattien Jodi Mahoney April Gonzalez **Indian Fields** Constable Greenbrook Cristina Vildostegui-Cerra Kimberly Bynoe/Bonnie Capes Peter Varela Monmouth Junction Crossroads Middle School South Brunswick High School Take Our Daughters and Sons to Work Day Homeroom Teacher: ____, will be taking part in the "Take Our Daughters and Sons to Work Day" on Thursday, April 26, 2018, and will not be in school on that date. Parent/Guardian Signature

Please return this form to your child's homeroom teacher no later than Friday, April 13, 2018. High School students should return this form to their grade level office.